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Home for the Holidays

We are at about the halfway point of the 2021-22 school year and I can’t believe I’m saying 

that. It feels like just yesterday that I was writing our beginning of the year note home. 

However, here we are. Ready for Winter Break.

During this time, I encourage all of you to make sure to take time to spend time away from the 

minutiae of life. While vegging out on the couch & doing nothing for a little while definitely 

seems like a great idea, I encourage you to try out a no device challenge for a day. Here are 

some things you can do during this time:

1. Play board games as a family

2. Do a Holiday Scavenger Hunt

3. Cook as a family

4. Have family DEAR (Drop Everything and Read) Time  

5. Decorate cookies (and eat them, of course!)

6. Go bowling

7. Go to a movie

I guarantee you will enjoy your time and maybe even start a new family tradition. Have a 

happy holiday and enjoy your time together!

Thank you,

Mr. Jim York

Principal, O’Neill Elementary School



A Few Announcements...

● We are entering the time of year where we will have some cold days. Please remember to 
send your child(ren) to school dressed appropriately and with hats & gloves. 

● If students intend on playing in the snow, they will be expected to wear snow pants and boots.
● Please remember that students are expected to be off campus by 3:45 pm, unless they are 

here for Developing Eagles or another school-related activities. If a student is signed up for 
Developing Eagles and not picked up by 3:45, the student will be sent to Developing Eagles.

● Please call the office if your child is sick or will not be in attendance. This helps us keep more 
accurate track of excused and unexcused absences.

● Promptness is important! Please make sure your child is IN SCHOOL by 8:00 every morning. 
Tardiness makes the day difficult for all those involved.

● If your contact information changes, please inform the office. This will make it easier for us to 
contact you should we need to. 

● Please remember if you need to come into the building during pick up/drop off time, you need 
to park in one of the parking lots. Also, if you are not handicapped, please do not pick students 
up in the handicapped parking spot.

Eagle Way Minute

The Eagle Way isn’t just an expectation at home. It’s also an 
expectation throughout life, including on social media & the 
Internet. That said, here are some tips for doing things the 
Eagle Way online.

● Be Safe-The Internet and social media can be scary! If 
you do not know the person you are talking to in real life, 
do not “friend” them. 

● Be Respectful-Use the “Grandma Rule.” If you don’t 
want your Grandma to see it, DO NOT POST IT!

● Be Responsible-You always leave a “digital footprint” 
online. Which means, people can always know where 
you’ve been. Be responsible about where you’d go, just 
like in real life.



Upcoming Dates

December 6th---NO P-6 SCHOOL FOR STAFF DEVELOPMENT

December 13th---2:30 dismissal for Staff PD

December 14th---Kindergarten Holiday Program @ 7:00 pm -- 
Elementary Gym

December 17th---1st-6th grade Holiday Program @ 7:00 pm -- High 
School Old Gym

December 20th---2:30 dismissal for Staff PD

December 21st---Last Day of 2nd Quarter -- Dismiss @ 1:30 

December 22nd-January 3rd---NO SCHOOL for Winter Break

January 4th---First day of 2nd semester












